VISITS TO HIS BEATITUDE

On Tuesday the 3rd / 16th of May 2023 H.H.B. our Father and
Patriarch of Jerusalem Theophilos accepted:

The Priest and the representatives of the county of Touran, in
order to invite Him for the Divine Liturgy and a Pastoral
visit on May 15/28, 2023, Sunday of the Holy Fathers.

Afterward, His Beatitude received the priest of the Kufr-Smea
Community of the Acre-Ptolemais area, Father Spyridon, with,
Commissioner Mr Youssef Nasser and his sons, who built the new
Church of this town, and discussed with them issues of their
Community.
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